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MY PERSPECTIVE 

Give the Roseland citizens a few more months to assess their situation and provide 
feedback to council. 

Identify the wards where tree destruction is more evident. 
Target those wards for the bylaw first. 

You might also consider applying the bylaw to front yards only (at least initially). 
For many homeowners (myself included), the back yard is an oasis. It is a private space 
that people use for relaxing and entertaining friends. Homeowners should be able to 
choose what they want in that private space. 

I would agree to putting a clause in a future bylaw about replacing a tree that has been 
removed. Homeowners would choose either a new tree for their property or pay for a 
tree on public property. 

I do not think neighbours should be consulted about tree removal. Involving another 
party makes for a very complicated and potentially unpleasant situation. 

I suspect builders from out of town have destroyed more trees than the citizens of 
Burlington. Many a good home that was the "right size" for the prope1iy has been 
demolished (along with the trees and plants) so that a monster home could be 
constructed. Recognize new home builders as the real culprits of mature tree destruction 
and consider drafting a bylaw that pertains to homes changing hands. 

I hope these remarks will be helpful as you go forward with the bylaw review. 

Sincerely 

Dr. Nancy Vivian 

Homeowner (age 65) 
Fully Detached House on Shadeland Avenue 

PS: I see no evidence of massive tree destruction in my part of Ward 1. 


